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THE HAGUE — The International Court of Justice today ordered Myanmar to take immediate 

action to prevent genocide. 

 

The “provisional measures” require Myanmar to prevent genocidal acts, ensure military and police 

forces do not commit genocidal acts, preserve all evidence of genocidal acts, and report on 

compliance with these provisional measures. The measures are also automatically sent to the UN 

Security Council. 

 

“Today’s order is a massive step towards justice for the Rohingya that underlines the importance of 

the global rule of law,” said Akila Radhakrishnan, president of the Global Justice Center. “Hundreds 

of thousands of Rohingya are still under the threat of genocide. Over a million languish in refugee 

camps far from home. These measures recognize the tremendous urgency of the situation for 

survivors of sexual violence and other genocidal crimes. It’s now time for the international 

community, including the Security Council, to act to ensure compliance.” 

 

In its request for provisional measures, The Gambia cited the findings of the United Nations 

Independent International Fact-Finding Mission on Myanmar, which reported in September that the 

Rohingya remaining inside Myanmar “live under the threat of genocide.” Countries on the UN 

Security Council are obligated to prevent and punish the crime of genocide under the Genocide 

Convention. 

 

“This is the first step on a path to justice for the Rohingya. I hope that all members of the UN 

Security Council will uphold their moral and political obligation to ensure that the provisional 

measures ordered by the Court are fully implemented,” said Dr. Simon Adams, Executive Director 

of the Global Centre for the Responsibility to Protect. “Those responsible for genocide are still in 

power in Myanmar. Justice has been delayed but can no longer be denied.” 
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